
 
June 30, 2025 

Kureha Corporation 
 
 

Notice Regarding Completion of Cancellation of Treasury Shares 
 
 

Kureha Corporation announces that it has completed the cancellation of treasury shares in accordance with 
Article 178 of the Companies Act on June 30, 2025, as it had resolved at the meeting of the Board of Directors 
held on May 12, 2025. 
 
 
1. Class of Shares Cancelled    Common shares of the Company 
2. Number of Shares Cancelled  5,491,000 shares 

(9.91% of the total number of outstanding shares before the cancellation) 
3. Date of Cancellation          June 30, 2025 
 
(Reference) 
Total number of outstanding shares after the cancellation: 49,942,221 shares 
 

 

* * * * * * * * 
 
For inquiries about this release, contact Kureha Corporation Corporate Communications Department (IR & 
SR Group): Telephone +81-3-3249-4651 


